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SECOND INTEGRATED DEVELOPMENT PLAN REPRESENTATIVE FORUM FOR
THE 2025/26 FINANCIAL YEAR

The 2025/2026 Municipal Integrated Development Plan (IDP) representative forum
took place on the 4" of February 2025 at the Mokuruanyane Thusong Centre.

The representative’s forum is an open dialogue that involves community role players
such as Councillors, Traditional Leaders, Ward Communities and Community
Development Workers, to have an input in assisting the municipality to finding
solutions towards sustainable development, particularly on service delivery.

In the opening remarks, the Mayor of Lephalale Local Municipality, Clir Aaron
Mokgetle said community engagements give the Municipality an opportunity to report
on the work done and give various progress reports to issues raised by the community.

In attendance Councillors, Traditional Leaders, Ward Communities and Community
Development Workers at the Mokuruanyane Thusong Centre.
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